TOWN OF BETHLEHEM
2155 Main Street
603 869-3351 x103
Public Notice 
Tuesday May 10, 2022 
ZONING BOARD HEARING 
6:00pm 
Hybrid Meeting In-Person/Zoom 


The State of New Hampshire requires any person whose property adjoins or is directly across the street or stream from land under consideration to be notified.  (Abutter) Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at 6pm the Bethlehem Zoning Board will hold a public hearing to discuss a Variance application for minimum setbacks.  The applicate would like to expand their square footage to accommodate a bedroom on the first floor and address a water issue with current foundation.  
     
Stephen and Rhonda Huggins
92 Jefferson Street – Map and Lot 204-105



The public can participate in this hearing either in person or by Zoom videoconference by following the link found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org. The complete application is available for review in the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town Hall during regular business hours.
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